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I oppose HB 3076 because it unduly burdens already regulated FFLs whose only 

choice to stay in business will be to pass all the costs to the consumer, further 

burdening law-abiding Oregonians already attacked by proposed HB 3075. This 

legislation will most certainly cause FFLs to go out of business, impacting jobs and 

the economy. It further burdens state police who will be already overwhelmed with 

the proposed HB 3075 permit-to-purchase applications, essentially freezing up any 

ability for law-abiding Oregonians to exercise their constitutionally protected rights. I 

urge all legislators not to pass this bill. 


